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Cancellation Notice 
 

Friday, November 16, 2018 - Petition Hearings 

 
The petition hearings originally scheduled for Friday, November 16, 2018, 
will not take place due to lack of a quorum of the Veterinary Medical 
Board meeting.  The petition hearings set for that date will be rescheduled 
for a future Board meeting.   
 
Please note that the Quarterly Meeting Agenda for November 14-16, 
2018, and Teleconference November 14-15, 2018, provides that items 
scheduled for a particular day may be moved to an earlier or later day to 
facilitate the effective transaction of business.  Accordingly, Item 26 of that 
Agenda, Closed Session pursuant to Government Code Section 
11126(c)(3), Board deliberation on disciplinary actions, noticed for 
November 16, 2018, may be moved to the scheduled Board meetings on 
November 14-15, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Board at 916-515-5220. 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 


